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I object most strongly to policy  W4 Brooklands Farm development for a number of reasons:- 
Lack 0f infrastructure  
Shortage of school spaces, road overcrowding (already in a parlous state), strain on public transport, 
water,  electricity and gas supplies. 
Risk of further overloading sewage processing leading to even more discharges into the environment (sea). 
A 
Loss of ecosystems for existing plants and animals. 
All in all this would be a disaster  for current residents of  the area. 
 
J G T REGAN 
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